
 
 

3rd December 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 – 6 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Years 3 – 6 Christmas Disco – Wednesday 18th December 2019 

 

Friends of Hollygirt are delighted to invite pupils in Years 3 – 6 to the Christmas Disco on Wednesday 

18th December in the Senior School Hall. This event will be FREE to attend as part of our ongoing 

commitment to organising social events for Hollygirt pupils. 

 

Children will change into their party clothes under teacher supervision before being escorted over to the 

main building. Children should be collected from the Senior School at 6.00pm. 

 

If you would like your child to attend please confirm by returning the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Thompson 

Staff Representative – Friends of Hollygirt 

 

 

 

Years 3 – 6 Christmas Disco 

I am willing for my child to attend the Christmas Disco on Wednesday 18th December 2019. 

I acknowledge the timings of the evening and will arrange to collect my child by 6.00pm. 

Child’s name:  Form:  

Please tick ONE of the following sandwich and crisps options: 

Sandwiches  ☐ Ham   ☐ Jam    ☐ Cheese 

Crips:  ☐ Plain   ☐ Cheese and onion  ☐ Salt and vinegar 

Please provide details of any dietary requirements and/or medical needs: 

 

 

Please return to Mr Thompson via your child’s Form Teacher by Friday 13th December 


